
Dear Wish Tree Participants,

Welcome to 2018, the 34th year for The Wish Tree Program. We’re excited to get this year’s 
program underway. 

We are very lucky that Bill “Seg” Dennison of 700 WLW-Sports will join us for his fourth year 
as Assistant Santa. He is very excited to continue supporting the Wish Tree Program this 
year, and hopefully for more years to come!

We would like your trees set up the first week in November. The program is run by volunteers 
mainly from the 43 charities that benefit from the trees. They will be delivering your ornaments 
to be placed on the trees by November 1, 2018. If you don’t have your ornaments by then 
please call The Wish Tree Hotline (513) 852-1895 or Bob (513) 624-8326. 

If you have a change in your liaison for your location or any phone number change, please 
call one of the numbers so we can get our records updated.

Through the Wish Tree Program, last year 50,000 gifts were purchased by the community 
and donated to people in need. Each year the number of trees increases as does the number 
of gifts.  

We would like to thank you in advance for all your help.
Without you we wouldn’t be able to help so many deserving people.

Sincerely,
Bob Wetterer
513-624-8326
bwetterer@comey.com

The Wish Tree Hotline
(513) 852-1895

Founder:  		  Bob Wetterer, Comey & Shepherd Realtors
		  6266 Lusanne Terrace, Cincinnati, Ohio 45230
		  Cell: 513-624-TEAM (8326) Fax: 513-624-8326
	Coordinator:	 	 Rose M. Blomer
		  6920 Jefferson Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45244
		  Home: 513-561-4036
		  Fax at Work: 513-561-7513

The Wish Tree Program

Wish Tree Participant
Address										              Zip code
Contact Phone 					     Contact Email
Number of ornaments needed for your tree

Suggestions and ideas to make things run more smoothly for the greatest season ever!

Please fill out the form below if you have any changes please fax to 823-3185 or email to bwetterer@comey.com

Celebrating 34 Years
Thinking of Buying or Selling a Home? 

Contact the Wetterer Team today!


